
 
 

Friday 11th December 2020 

 

What to do if your child tests positive during the Christmas holidays 

I want to clarify what you should do if your child tests positive for COVID-19 during the break. 

I am advised that there is a quick turnaround for booking a test and getting the result so please do not 

hesitate to book one if you or your child has any of the COVID-19 symptoms. Test centres are open 

throughout the Christmas and New Year period.  

Parents and carers must continue to inform the school of confirmed cases if symptoms develop within 48 

hours of last being in school. You should do this by emailing us @ 

jwatkins@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

If your child was not symptomatic but tested positive within 48 hours of last being in school you should 

also contact the school by email using the same e-mail address.  

(In your email, you should share the details, which are in the poster attached with this email. These include 

date of onset of symptoms, date of the test, date of the result, date your child was last in school, how they 

travel to school and any additional information. The school will need this information to carry out a risk 

assessment of whom may be a close contact. Please also include a contact phone number so that either 

Mrs Watkins or I can phone you immediately.)  

If your child tests positive for COVID-19 having developed symptoms more than 48 hours since last being in 

school you do not need to contact us. Instead, you will need to follow contact tracing instructions provided 

by NHS Test and Trace. 

The email address above will be monitored regularly for six days up to 24th December 2020  

At the start of term in January, you must inform the school if your child is positive, self-isolating or 

symptomatic. Contact the school on Monday 4th January 2021 and make sure your child self-isolates for 

the required number of days. 

Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th January are Teacher Training Days. Children return to school on Wednesday 

6th January.  

Thank you for your continued co-operation and understanding. 

Kindest regards, 

Kay Bridson  

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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See below: 

• Close Contact poster (Wiltshire Council) 

• What happens if your child has COVID over the Christmas holidays? (Wiltshire Council) 

• Don’t give COVID-19 for Christmas – keep playing your part (Wiltshire Council) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 


